
To whom it may concern, this HB 4145 if enacted could have one of my ex girl friends say's that I am a 
danger to her and the public, then the State Government can take my gun's. Without any trial, what a 
war on our constitutional rights. I say vote " NO " on the HB 4145 ! 
 
 
Gary C. Lowe   Rogue River, OR  
 


